
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
   
We are happy to inform that IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry is organizing an Online 
Awareness Workshop on Electronic filing of Non-Preferential Certificate of Origin through 
DGFT Common Digital Platform. The program details are as follows: 
  
Day and Date:   Thursday, 06 January 2022  
Time:    3:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Online Platform:  Zoom 
 
Mr. Sanjay Kumar Tiwari, Deputy Director General of Foreign Trade, Directorate General of 
Foreign Trade (DGFT), Delhi will make a presentation on complete practical and technical 
information on the working of DGFT common electronic platform and will also be addressing 
the issues/ concerns being currently faced by the users so that the same can be rectified. Mr. 
Tiwari will be assisted by his technical team. 
   
As you are aware, the DGFT has developed a common electronic platform for all concerned 
Certificate of Origin (CoO) issuing agencies and exporters. The electronic platform for issuance 
of both Preferential & Non-Preferential CoOs is now live.  The objective of this platform is to 
provide an electronic, contact-less single window for the CoO related processes. 
 
 It is also reiterated that the transition period for mandatory filing of applications for Non-
Preferential Certificate of Origin through the e-CoO Platform will end on 31st January 2022.  
 
The event is being organized to create awareness and educate members of the exporting 
community about this electronic Platform of DGFT and its benefits. This program will also give 
opportunity to the exporters availing CoO services to get the issues relating to this platform 
addressed and resolved by DGFT officials. 
 
We invite exporters to attend this online Awareness Workshop which will be beneficial to all 
exporters.  
 
The participation in this Workshop is free but registration is mandatory. You may register at the 
following link:   
https://www.imcnet.org/events-1468 
 
The Zoom access details will be sent to you at your registered email id closer to the date of the 
event. 
 
In order to have a fruitful session, exporters are requested to send their pointed concerns well 
in advance to Shri. Sanjay Wakkar, Joint Director, IMC, at his email: sanjay@imcnet.org.  
Members of the exporting community may also keep ready with them screens/ screen shots of 
the problems, if any, to be shared with DGFT team to help resolve them during the program.  
 
We look forward to your active participation and availing this unique opportunity. 
  
 
Ajit Mangrulkar 
Director General 
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